
May your days be filled with peace, hope,
and joy this holiday season.

As always, thank you for your loyalty and
support of our club.



Sincerely,

Letty Baumgardner

PRESIDENT: El Dorado Rod & Gun Club

ELECTI ON  U PDATE  

Election Nominations and Voting took place at our last General Meeting, held at Colina De Oro in Diamond
Springs. Thank you all for coming out. That was the largest crowd I have seen on election night in several
years.

The following officers have been elected to serve another year:

PRESIDENT:                Letty Baumgardner
VICE PRESIDENT:     Michael Worley
TREASURER:              Dick Cox
SECRETARY:               Mickey Razy

The following Board of Directors have been elected to serve another 3 years:

Karen Beckman, Jim Peet, and Ed Driscoll.

CURRENT BOARD OF DIRECTORS
DOUG BECKER                               2017
KAREN BECKMAN                         2019
ED DRISCOLL                                  2019
TOM FRABIZIO                               2017
TIM LOMBARDI                              2017
JIM PEET                                           2019
SIMON RUSSELL                             2018
MARSHALL SEABORN                   2018
DAVID VERRY                                  2018

CONG RATU LATI ONS TO ALL !   

Awards Ban qu et  D i n n er      
Our Awards Dinner is coming up! Tuesday, January 17, 2017

This year we will be hosting the dinner at the American Legion Hall Post 119, 4561 Greenstone Rd., Placerville. It will be

catered by John Sanders of Old Town Grill. We are very excited to have a change of venue for this fundraising event.

Looking forward to see you there. Tickets for the dinner and raffle prizes are available from any Board of Director or Officer.

Call Letty Baumgardner for tickets (530) 409-3006.

Th i s year s Mai n  Raf f l e p r i zes ar e:           



The following raffle prizes have been donated by club members!



CH R I STMAS TRAP SH OOT   

We had a very successful Christmas Trap Prize shoot yesterday. It could not have been a more beautiful day, clear skies, no

rain (nothing like originally scheduled day to shoot), however it was a bit cold.... But we had a great turn out and fun was

had by all! Thank you to all our RSO's and helpers. Karen Beckman, Larry & Pat Carsten, Larry Ward, Mickey Razy, Don

Firanzi,, Tim Lombardi, Doug Becker, Marshall Seaborn, Keith Murray, David Phillips! Thank you everyone, and if I missed

anyone please accept my apologies!

Happy  New Yea r! 
STAY CONNECTED
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